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Attendance this week 

 

Whole school attendance this week  91.9% 

Best attendance this week: 

Heron Class 97% & Swan Class 95.9%  

 

If a class gets the highest attendance for 3 
consecutive weeks a reward will be  

arranged.  

 

Edition no 8 

Wishing you all a safe and happy half term.  

 

We all come back to school for Term 6 on Monday 6th June.  We have  

 lots of things planned including sports days, summer fayre, welcome 

sessions for our new Year R intake for September and of course Year 6 

celebrations for the end of their primary school education.     

 

Mr Fitter, Headteacher  

PLATINUM JUBILEE CELEBRATIONS IN SCHOOL 

Look at  our amazing Jubilee portraits —well done to everyone involved ! 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY: 

Start of Term 6:    Monday 6th June 

Church in School:    Sunday 19th June  

Summer Fayre:    Friday 24th June 

Sports Day Year R 1 and 2   Wednesday 29th June from 9.15 am  

Sports Day Years 3,4 5 and 6  Wednesday 6th July from 9.15 am 

Reserve sports day    Wednesday 13th July  

Church in School:    Sunday 17th July  

Year 6 Beach trip    Tuesday 19th July  

End of Term:     Thursday 21st  July  

 

Wouldham Summer Fayre—

Friday 24th June 2022 from 

2.30 pm 

 

We have a couple of tables 

available for small business to 

hire for the Summer Fayre.  

The cost is £15 per table plus a 

donation for our raffle. 

 

If you or anyone you know would be 

interested, please contact  

friendsofwouldham@gmail.com  

 

Thank you  

 

 

WORSHIP 
 
During worship this week, we have been focused on the theme ‘kings and queens of the bible’,  
ending with a special worship, on Friday, to celebrate the Queen’s platinum jubilee!! King Solomon 
taught us the importance of putting God first and our need for wisdom. We also learned about the 
Queen of Sheba who praised God because of the wisdom and wealth he had bestowed on Solomon 
and the courageous Queen Esther who risked her life to save the Israelites from destruction! We 
thank God for our Queen - a monarch who loves God and seeks to be led by Him. May God bless the 
Queen!! Lastly, our memory verse of the week (actually, the entire term) has been a great reminder 
that the ultimate, ‘King of kings’ (and queens), ‘… came not to be served but to serve and to give his 
life as a ransom for many’ (Matthew 20:28). 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Reminder that it Is essential for all items of school  

uniform to be named—ideally with a printed label but if 

that’s not possible written in ink with first name and 

surname initial.     

 

With more than 420 children in school it is almost  

Impossible to match lost property to children unless 

items are named. 

 

Please also remember that if written in with a pen that 

this is likely to fade with washing.     

 

When we come back we are hoping that the weather 

will continue to be hot and sunny.  Please send in sun 

hats and apply sun cream in the morning before school.   

Thank you  


